PPG MEETING 4 October 2022 

Attending: OD, AA, SM, UH, HS and BM

Apologies received from AM 

1 Covid - vaccination programme – and 'flu jabs
Members reported on their experience of being called for covid boosters and flu' jabs. A number of us had received invites for covid boosters from more than one source and the overlaps were sometimes confusing. Also it was suggested that reception staff might be better briefed on the various text systems that appear to be in use. BM urged the group to support efforts to ensure as many patients as possible take up the offers for the various jabs – there is concern that take-up rates will be low this autumn. 

2 Patient appointments 
We noted that there are three ways to make appointments to see a GP – in person, by phone or on-line. Members reported that booking appointments on one of the apps seemed to be working well with low wait times if one was willing to talk to any doctor. BM reported that the new phone system was an improvement over the old one and it was now possible to access a number of feedback results, including wait times and calls where callers “gave up”. He also indicated that more information (including notes of GP appointments) would soon be available on the phone apps. For those without access to computers or phones, coming to reception in person is possible. BM says the impression is that there are fewer abusive incidents in reception now than earlier in the year
3 Social Prescribing
BM described the support being provided by the social prescriber link workers at the practice (shared with other practices in the PCN) we agreed to invite one of the link workers to come to the next meeting so we can get a better idea of what they are doing.
4 Masks
We noted that there are still signs in the foyer asking people to wear masks but very few people observe this advice. BM said that in view of the absence of any government guidance, the practice view is that it must be left to individual choice now
5 Local Pharmacies
We asked if the closure of Superdrug had caused difficulties for other local pharmacies. BM said the impression of staff was that the local independents were able to provide a good service.
6 Next meeting
The next meeting will be fixed for a date in January 2023 (to be confirmed)

please note abbreviations:-
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